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Hill Road between Morrish Road and Seymour Road open to traffic in Gaines 
Township  
 
Gaines Township, Michigan -- 
 

The Genesee County Road Commission has completed the culvert replacement at Alger Creek 

on Hill Road between Morrish Road and Seymour Road in Gaines Township.  The road is now 

open to traffic.  

 

Please contact Director of Engineering, Eric Johnston, P.E., at (810) 767-4920 if you have 

questions.   

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 


